Republic of the Philippines

Province of Aurora
MUNICIPALITY OF BALER

OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR  reucnng soiions -

NOTICE OF AWARD

September 25, 2023

FERDINAND S. DE GUZMAN
Morning Steel Construction
Quezon Street, Brgy. 3
Baler, Aurora

Dear Mr. De Guzman:

This is to inform you that the REPAIR/IMPROVEMENT OF MUNICIPAL FOOD
TERMINAL, BALER PUBLIC MARKET COMPOUND, BRGY. SUKLAYIN, BALER,
AURORA, is hereby awarded you as the Bidder with the Single Calculated Responsive
Bid at a Contract Price equivalent to SEVEN HUNDRED TWENTY-NINE THOUSAND
PESOS (PhP 729, 000.00)

You are therefore required, within ten (10) days from receipt of this notice, to formally
enter into contract with us, and to submit the performance security in the form and the
amount stipulated in the Instruction to Bidders. Failure to enter into said contract or

provide the Performance Security shall constitute a sufficient ground for cancellation of

this award and forfeiture of your bid security

Very truly yours,

Conforme:

[ acknowledge receipt of this Notice on o9 / 2¢ /: 3
Name of the Representative of the Bidder

Authorized Signature )
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“Public Office is a Public Trust”

2" Floor, Executive Building, Municipal Plaza, Baler, Aurora
mayorrhettangara@gmail.com
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